03/05/2021

Dear Parents of Gold Door,

This week we discussed the essential question, "Where do animal's live". To further explore this question we read the story The Bear Snores which is about a bear sleeping during different sounds and animals that take shelter in his cave. We also read "The Vet in the Van" which told us about a veterinarian in her van going around taking care of different animals in a zoo. "Anansi: An African tale about a spider who doesn't want to share her food with her friend turtle so she plays a trick on him. The students learned new vocabulary such as habitat, wild, complain, join and stubborn. For writing the students wrote about where their favorite animal lives. The children were also introduced to the letters Vv and Xx practicing the letter sounds and different words that made with those letters.

Math: The students learned about squares, circles and triangles. They described them and pointed out different objects in the classroom that are similar in shape. We discussed vertices, (corners), and sides with the students explaining that all shapes are different.

This week was Dr. Seuss week and the children enjoyed dressing up as their favorite character from the books we read such as "The Cat in the Hat", "Wacky Wednesdays", and "Fox and Socks". They also got to do some fun activities making this week fun and exciting.

Just a few reminders, Spring break is coming up in a few weeks so please let us know if your child will be attending. Also with warmer weather on its way the bugs are flying so please bring bug spray for your child so they don't get bitten by anything.

Lastly, remember to review sight and spelling words for the upcoming test at the end of every week.

Brightwheel is here to make signing in/out your child easier! Remember to sign them in when you arrive in the morning and sign them out when you pick your child in the afternoon.

As always, have an amazing weekend,

Ms. Jocelyn & Ms. Adriana